
Case No. 11-060Z 

612 Barnes 

Located on the Northwest Corner 

of Barnes Street and Griffin Street 
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Staff Recommendation 

Staff recommends denial of the proposed rezoning 

request due to the fact that the current lot is 

buildable in its current state without the need for a 

rezoning request and due to nonconformance to 

the City of McKinney’s Comprehensive Plan.  

 
The recommendation of the Planning and Zoning Commission will be 

forwarded to the City Council for final action at the June 21, 2011 

meeting. 


